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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Reverend Bagby: 

Thank you for your kind note. 

I always enjoy discussing politics and 
philosophy whether it be in the government 
or the church. My only prayer is that both 
continue to stand for ideals that are worth 
believing in. 

It was a wonderful Texas evening and I was a 
successful turkey hunter the next day. 

Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Reverend J. T. Bagby, D.D. 
Rector 
St. Martin's Episcopal Church 
717 Sage Road 
Houston, Texas 77056 
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November 16, 1981 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver, 

It was a high honor to be seated 
by you at the Salute EE. !!_ Stronger America. 

If the President of the United States 
should make a decision with which you might 
not agree, you would continue to support 
him. If the General Convention of the 
Episcopal Church has made a decision with 
which I do not agree, I continue to support 
the Church. I have lost many battles in my 
forty-six years as a priest of the Church, 
but I always return to fight another day. 

Pax. 

Faithfully yours, 

~ The Reverend J. T. Bagby, D. D • 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Frank: 

Congratulations on your new job. It 
sounds challenging and I wish you success. 

I appreciate your comments on Federal Tax 
implications surrounding Industrial Revenue 
Boards. I've passed your letter on to Don 
Regan. 

Best of luck. 

Sincerely, 

I 
1

1 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Frank T. Murphy 
Economic Development Corporation 
Suite 510 
1052 West Sixth Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90017 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Joe: 

Sorry to take so long in responding but 
I must admit your letter got waylaid 
somewhere in the White House. 

I'm grateful for your suggestions anytime 
and have passed on your tax ideas to Don 
Regan. Any observations on our activities 
is greatly appreciated. 

Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

1
1

1 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Joseph Benti 
2442 Crest View Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90046 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Jim: 

Thank you and Janet for responding so 
quickly and elequently to the offensive 
piece by Miss Mann in The Washington Post. 

In spite of that little set-back, we're 
determined to move on and help Howard in 
any way we can. 

Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

I' 'I 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. James E. Cheek 
President 
Howard University 
Washington, D.C. 20001 

.. 



..: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Kistler: 

Most of the Deavers I'm related to were 
from the Mid-West and then on to California. 
I don't believe that I am related to Judge 
Deaver. 

It's always a delight to hear about Deavers. 
I never knew there were so many. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Robert L. Kistler 
1416 Woodmore Lane 
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37411 



The Honorable Mike Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D. Co 20510 

My Dear Sir: 

1416 Woodmore Lane 
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37411 
October 27, 1981 

In collecting historical data on Fannin County, 
Georgia, it is noted that one of her most distinguished citizens 
was the Honorable Bascomb Sine Deaver, a former Judge of 
the United States District Court of the Middle District of Georgia, 
appointed by President Calvin Coolidge in 1928. 

It would be greatly appreciated and most helpful 
to me to know whether or not you are a descendant of or if 
you are related to Judge Deaver. 

With very best wishes to you in your fine work 
with our President, I am 

Sincerely, 

~&uku~ 
,, Mrs. Robert L. Kistler 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 27, 1981 

Dear Marge: 

Thanks for the clipping. It certainly 
received wide circulation. 

You'll be happy to know that we did buy 
our own Thanksgiving turkey. 

Please give my best to all. 

Mrs. Marge Griebel 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

6130 Monterey Rd., Sp. 56 
San Jose, CA 95138 
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November 30, 1981 

PHOTO OFFICE 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Photo request 

Please order 3 cys of the following photos: 

C-5156 - 14A 

16A 

17A 

1/4 inch border - 8Xl0. 

Thank you. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Grant: 

Thank you sincerely for bringing me 
up-to-date on the Sacramento scene. 
It sounds to me that you're developing 
East Sacramento. 

Every week gets a little more difficult 
with the Press and the Congress but no 
one said it would be easy. 

Carolyn and the kids are doing fine getting 
ready for the holidays. Please give our best 
to all of our Sacramento friends. 

Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Grant Bennett, CPA 
Grant Bennett Accountants 
4601 H Street 
Sacramento, CA 95819 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Sockol: 

Thank you for your letter inviting me to 
participate in you WINTERIM '82 program 
as your Keynote Speaker. 

I'm afraid I simply can't schedule any 
additional time away from the White House 
at that time but I do appreciate you in­
viting me and wish you success with your 
plans for the program. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
request to Mr. James Rosebush for his con­
sideration. You will be hearing from his 
office shortly. 

Again, thank you for your kind invitation. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Richard A. Sockol 
Director, Symposia Program 
Washington Center for Learning Alternatives 
1705 DeSales Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Wilk: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
was saddened to hear of your recent 
difficulties and I appreciate the con­
fidence which prompted you to discuss 
them. However, I am sure you will un­
derstand that due to the heavy volume 
of similar requests which I receive 
daily, ~t is not possible for me to 
comply. I regret that this reply must 
be a disappointing one. 

I hope that your problems will be re­
solved to your satisfaction. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Wilk 
1100 Conrad Road 
Standish, MI 49658 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Passell: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the time you have taken to 
send me your views. The interest and 
concern of citizens like you will help 
to make this Administration a success. 
You can be sure that your views will 
be brought to the attention of the ap­
propriate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Elsie J. Passell 
713 Antler 
Wichita, KS 67211 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Dama: 

Thank you for your recent message. 
which prompted you to write. 

I appreciate the concern 

As you may know, President Reagan has made the revitaliza­
tion of our National economy his top priority. Through a 
combination of budget reductions, tax cuts, and regulatory 
reform, the President's Program for Economic Recovery aims 
at reducing the level of inflation while providing for real 
growth in our economy. 

Although in recent months there has been a downward trend, 
the level of interest rates continues to be a matter of 
concern. I was grateful to have the opportunity to review 
your comments of this topic and you can be sure that they 
wiil be brought to the attention of the appropriate members 
of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

. --· .. : 
., ·.· . ~.' ... 

Mr. Frank J. Dama 
1301 Faicon Drive 
Orlando, FL 32803 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 

· Deputy Chief of Staff 

-. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Waters: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning increases in the Simul­
taneous Oil and Gas Lottery fees. 
I appreciate the concern which 

··prompted you to write on this sub­
ject and want you to know that your 

·views will be brought to the atten­
tion of the appropriate members of 
this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Clifford T. Waters 
Past Office Box 8346 
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Holcomb~ 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning increases in the Simul­
taneous Oil and Gas Lottery fees. 
I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this sub­
ject and want you to know that your 
views will be brought to the atten­
tion of the appropriate members of 
this Administration. 

With best wishes, · 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Judy S. Holcomb 
J. R. Holcomb Associates, Inc. 
Post Office Box ·177 
Englewood, CO 80151 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Young: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject.and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of .this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Miss Iona Young 
3751 Washington 

Sincerely, 

' MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Kansas City, MO 64111 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Turman: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject an~ 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Lloyd H. Turman 
813 Sugar House Drive 
Port Orange, FL 32019 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. , Hernon : 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Peter J. Hernon 
11078 Patrina Court 
Saint Louis, MO 63126 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Bancroft: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your conunents will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Elizabeth A. Bancroft 
625 Park Avenue 
New York, NY 10021 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Valenson: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Elise K. Valenson 
1 Mullooly Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15227 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Meade: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

ace 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Francis s. Meade 
2112-37th Street 
Rock Island, IL 61201 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Laurins: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the support which you ex­
pressed for President Reagan and I want 
you to know that your views have been 
carefully noted by the appropriate mem­
bers of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Donna M. Laurins 
3445 Cooper Road 
Richmond, VA 23225 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Nichols: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the support which you ex­
pressed for President Reagan and I want 
you to know that your views have been 
carefully noted by the appropriate mem­
bers of the Administration • 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

-. - ... 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Walter H. Nichols 
2499 Mountain Lane 
Upland, CA 91786 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Louck: 

Thank you for your recent message. 
I was saddened to hear of your re­
cent difficulties and want you to 
know that my prayers are with you. 

It was good of you to send me your 
views concerning future appropria­
tions for the Legal Services Cor­
poration. I appreciate your con­
cern. You can be sure that your 
views will be brought to the atten­
tion of the appropriate members of 
this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

..( 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 

· Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Jessie Louck 
Box 83 
Hillsdale; NY 12529 
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. THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Bennett: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
increases in the Simultaneous Oil and Gas 
Lottery fees.- I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your views will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Grant C. Bennett 
153 Channing Road 
Belmont, MA 02178 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHlNOTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Schenk: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and. 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

-·- . 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Harvey w. Schenk 
5245 Coralite Street 
Long Beach, CA 90808 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Drayton: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Terry Drayton 

o"rchard, NE 68764 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Hale: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
co·rporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate . 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. Vera Hale 
1410 Story 
Houston, TX 77055 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Fraley: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the att~ntion of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Robert o. Fraley 
President 
Development Association for 

Christian Institutions 
4215 South Columbia Place 
Tulsa, OK 74105 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Hildreth: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
some of the important issues facing our 
nation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write and I want you to know 
that your comments will be brought to the 
attention of the appropriate members of this 
Administration. 

Regarding the role of gold in our Nation's 
monetary system, President Reagan has estab­
lished the United States Commission on Gold • 
This commission will study all aspects of 
the role of gold in our economy. It is 
expected to· conclude its studies by March of 
next year. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEA VER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. M. M. Hildreth 
6031 East 16th Street 
Kansas City, MO 64126 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Dr. Walsh: 

Thank you for your letter concerning the 
Nation's natural resources. I appreciate 
the time you have taken to send me your 
views. You can be sure -that they will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, . 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Stephen J. Walsh, M.D. 
337 Spruce Street 
San Francisco, CA 94118 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Aspey: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. r appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Neal Aspey 
Box 237 
Hudson, CO 80642 

.. +• .. JN 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the Presid~nt 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Ruch: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Seryices 
Corporation. I appre·ciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to.the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Richard Ruch 
1410 Fairview Lane 
McHenry, IL 60050 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mr. Combs: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Arthur D. Combs 
Post Office Box 89 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

North Brookfield, MA 01535 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Miss Brock: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Cynthia Brock 
11709-D North Meridian 
Oklahoma City, OK 73132 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Karleskint: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you ~o know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With.best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. J. E. Karleskint 
1510 Columbia Road 
Westlake, OH 44145 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Mancini: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
future appropriations for the Legal Services 
Corporation. I appreciate the concern which 
prompted you to write on this subject and 
want you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appropriate 
members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. L. Mancini 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

2824 North New England 
Chicago, IL 60634 
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